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27 February 2018, 9:00-13:00

Call for abstracts and information

Addressed to PhD students and Early-stage researchers, the workshop is organized within the GdL “Tecnologia

del legno e Utilizzazioni forestali” of the “Società Italiana di Selvicoltura ed Ecologia Forestale” (SISEF)

(https://sisef.org/gdl/tecnologia-utilizzazioni/).

The workshop places particular emphasis on PhD students and their research activity for increasing their

knowledge about the advances in Wood technology and Forest operations. PhD students and Early-stage

researchers will present each other their researches in order to show the results of Doctoral studies, share the

competences and increase the cooperation. All PhD students and Early-stage researchers in Wood technology

and Forest operations enrolled in Italian research bodies are warmly invited.

Introduction

- The participation is free of charge. The workshop is addressed at PhD students and Early-stage researchers

who deal with Wood technology or Forest operations, refer to Italian research bodies and are currently

enrolled in a Doctorate course or have earned their PhD after 2008;

- Abstracts shall be submitted by email to paola.cetera@unibas.it within February 12, 2018 using the specific

application form. The abstracts and the presentations shall be single authored. Please write the abstracts in

English, whereas oral presentations and slides can be in English or in Italian (note that Italian is the official

language of the workshop).

- The presentations shall be aimed at illustrating the research activities of the author, for instance through a

specific study or by a wider overview;

- Each presentation will last 15 mins and will be followed by a brief space for questions;

- The template for presentations will be made available to participants by February 15, 2018;

- Presentations should be submitted to paola.cetera@unibas.it, preferably in .pdf, by February 25, 2018;

- Please note that minor adjustments could be made for optimizing the unfolding of the workshop. Any update

will be communicated through the newsletter of the GdL or by direct emailing to participants.

Organization committee and contacts:

Dr Paola Cetera, SAFE - paola.cetera@unibas.it

PhD Andrea Laschi, GESAAF - andrea.laschi@unifi.it

PhD Francesco Negro, DISAFA - francesco.negro@unito.it

Preliminary program
9:00-9:30 Get together, introduction
9:30-12:30 Oral presentations
12:30-13:00 Final discussion

Timeline
First announcement: Dec 14, 2017

Call for abstracts: Jan 16, 2018

Submission of applications by: Feb 12, 2018

Acceptance and templates: Feb 15, 2018

Final program: Feb 22, 2018

Submission of presentations by: Feb 25, 2018

Book of abstracts: Feb 27, 2018

Workshop: Feb 27, 2018

Note: an interesting opportunity for the participants is attending the COST FP1407 meeting that will be held on February 26, 2018

at the University of Firenze. For any information concerning this event, please refer to Dr. Giacomo Goli (giacomo.goli@unifi.it).

Firenze offers a wide choice of hotels and hostels. The

agreement conditions between the University of Firenze

and two hotels are listed at the following links:

https://www.unifi.it/upload/sub/relazioni_internazionali/s

tructures/orto_de_medici.pdf

https://www.unifi.it/upload/sub/relazioni_internazionali/s

tructures/la_contessina.pdf

Accommodation

Sala Seminari SAGAS (Ex Aula 12), Via Gino Capponi, 9 - Firenze


